
OAKMONT SPECIAL TAXING DISTRICT
BETHESDA, MD 208117

Date: November 8, 2008
To: Oakmont Board
From: Mike Kitzinger

Subject: Board Meeting Minutes for September 10, 2008

Attendees: Barbara Moskowitz
Marilyn Mazuzan
Pat Mazuzan
Ase Sewall
Mike Kitzinger

Barbara Moskowitz
Next meeting each member will bring information on local organizations to consider for 
a donation before the end of 2008.
Examples: BCC Rescue Squad, Bethesda Fire Department, Fischer House for Veterans

Marilyn Mazuzan – Suburban Hospital
There was nothing to report on NIH.  Local bus service in the area maybe reduced 
during the day.  Planning Board review of Suburban’s expansion voted to close Lincoln 
Avenue and approved the expansion.  Marilyn has been asked to testify why Suburban’s 
expansion is important to the Town of Oakmont.  An E-mail will be sent out to the Town 
of Oakmont asking for feedback on “How the expansion of Suburban will benefit the 
Town Oakmont”.

Barbara Moskowitz
Donna will update the phone directory and Mike will review the Oakmont flyer.
Barbara received two estimates for tree work from $1,200 - $1,800 for three days work.  
Tree on Oak Place should be removed.

Ase Sewall – Financial Report
Ase reported a balance of $89,388.50 in the account.

Barbara Moskowitz
Barbara mentioned the idea to form a committee to review the widening of Oakmont 
Avenue.  An E-mail will be sent out stating we are interested in studying the widening 
of Oakmont Avenue.  Barbara will approach Eric Voit.  County will not let the Town 
of Oakmont put in curbs on only one side of the street, because the curbs belong to 
Montgomery County.

Pat Mazuzan
Proposed buying wind power for the Town of Oakmont at three year fixed rate for 
electricity.  The cost would be cheaper than PEPCO.
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